
From: Address Management (WODC)  

Sent: 20 August 2021  

Subject: SNN2021156 Address Registration Mill Walk 

 

Re: SNN2021156 Address Registration Mill Walk 

I have received an application to address 7 converted flats off Mill Walk Witney .Planning Application 

20/03185/FUL 

The plan is to allocate a Building Name to the development and address the properties off Mill Walk due 

to access. 

The developer has proposed the following names with detailed explanation of reasoning behind the 

name 

“Arya House” 

• name Firstly it is Italian for “Air”. We plan to use contemporary Italian-style fixtures and fittings, 

and the building is one of the tallest in Witney and is open from all four aspects hence has 

plenty of light and open air. Four of the flats are duplexes with vaulted ceilings.  

• Secondly we are trading as Maple Homes. We try to use names associated with nature. 

Examples include Maple House and Windrush Court.  

• Thirdly “Arya” is very easy to say and I am not aware of any similar names in the area.  

• Finally it has meanings in multiple other languages - translations include “Melody” and “Noble”.  

For the avoidance of doubt we have no business connection to the “Arya”.  

As this only a Building Name and not a new street name we plan to use this name unless you have any 

strong objections to the use of this Name.  

If you could respond by Tuesday 31st August with any strong objections, I would be most grateful. 


